From: RUPESH sHAH

Sent: 09 August 2019 10:48
To: Planning
Subject: Tesco Express - 43 -45 Shelton St and 15 Endell St, London WC2H

Hello

I am enquiring about the new planning application for Tesco Express at the above address. |
am a Business supermarket Owner and this will highly affect my trade which has been
running for 35 years. | would like to object to the opening of Tesco Express store. Thereis a
Tesco metro already on Bedford St, WC2 which is not even a 10 minute walk from the new
Tesco Express. How can the council possibly grant planning for this?

Look forward to hearing at the earliest.
Mr D Shah

Business owner
Endell St



